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Dear Darren, 
 
Thank you for your recent Written Questions asking me to provide the responses to 
the public consultation on the termination of pregnancy arrangements in Wales.  
 
The full responses to the consultation are available on the Welsh Government 
website.  
 
https://gov.wales/termination-pregnancy-arrangements-wales  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Eluned Morgan AS/MS 
Y Gweinidog Iechyd a Gwasanaethau Cymdeithasol 
Minister for Health and Social Services 
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